February 8, 2012

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL & OVERNIGHT DELIVERY
David Martin

Siting Analyst

Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Connecticut Siting Council Docket No. 422
North Atlantic Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T)
Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for
the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility at
655 Bassett Road, Watertown, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Martin:

On behalf of North Atlantic Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LL.C (“AT&T”) we
received the Siting Council’s request for an extension of time for decision in the captioned Docket.
Our clients previously granted an extension of time for decision to April 6, 2012 and agree to the
requested extension of time for a decision to May 18, 2012.

Thank you for your continued review in this proceeding.

Very truly yours,
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ot Chairman Stein and Members of the Connecticut Siting Council
Linda Roberts, Executive Director
Paul R. Jessell, Stauffacher & Scott LLC
Charles Frigon, Town of Watertown Town Manager
Robert & Cathleen Alex
John S. Stevens, North Atlantic Towers, LLC
Michele Briggs, AT&T
Christopher B. Fisher, Esq.
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